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Something to be proud of 

We are pleased to announce that  

St James’ C of E Junior School 

competed in the finals of the 

Newham Spelling Bee competition on 

Monday 10th July, 2017. They 

achieved 2nd place in the competition 

well done .This is an annual borough 

wide event. We would like to 

congratulate the team: Temi, 

Emmanuel, Saniyah, Zainab, Nazaha, 

Sara, Bubacari and Damian.  

  

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

The classes with the highest attendance last week were Violet and Zinnia with 99.1%. 

The most punctual pupils were in Orchid class. Well done to everyone in those classes. 

 

 

 
Online safety tip  

Create a family agreement to establish your children’s boundaries, and your 

expectations, when on the internet. 

For example:   

● I will not share my personal information online. 

● I will not ask others for their personal information. 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 
Parents and carers of Year 6 pupils are invited to a graduation ceremony 

followed by afternoon tea to celebrate the achievements of our Year 6 

pupils.  The event will take place on Monday, 17th July 2017, please arrive 

at 1.30pm. 



 

 

 

 

 
End of year assemblies 

 

Parents, carers and staff at St James’ were treated to a wonderful performance by all 

year groups in our end of year assemblies on Thursday. The theme this year was 

‘Diversity’ and the children delivered the wonderful message of tolerance and mutual 

respect. They reminded us that the diverse and multicultural nature of this community 

is our strength and is something that should always be celebrated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Lost Property 

We have many items of uniform in our lost property.  If your child has lost anything 

please call into the school office.  

 

 
Forest Gate Festival 

A free fun day for all the family is taking place on Osbourne Road, 

Forest Gate, E7 on Saturday, 15th July 2016 from 11 am – 6pm.  

Activities include: climbing wall, face painting, street performers 

and live music.  For more information visit: 

www.forestgatefestival.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 

Y6 Graduation Day Monday 17th July 2017 

Pupils to meet new teachers Tuesday 18th July at 1.30pm 

Y6 Disco  Tuesday 18th July 5pm - 7pm  

Last day of term  Wednesday 19th July 2017 

First day of Autumn term Wednesday 6th September 2017 

 

The school’s term dates and holiday dates have been published on the school’s website: 

www.st-james.newham.sch.uk 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

Shirleyann Jones  

Head Teacher 
 

 


